White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting August 13, 2018

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the regular board meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, August 13, 2018. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee John Kemler, Richard Morrison, Zoning Administrator Rick Martinez, and David Mullins, Planning Commission Chair. Trustee Graf led us in the pledge of allegiance.

A Motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Treasurer Graf to accept the minutes of the July 9, 2018 Board Meeting. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer's report as printed and placed on file. Motion carried.

There was some discussion about the front porch on the office and the need to re-paint. We will ask Ron Hawkins if he would do it.

There was some discussion about purchasing a heavy duty sweeper for the park. We will ask Gary to get quotes.

David Mullins took the floor and explained the possible changes the Planning Commission is recommending to the Zoning Ordinance to Section 4.17. Attached is a copy of the current ordinance and a copy of the proposed ordinance. The Board would like to wait until the Planning Commission is finished making changes, then we would hold a public hearing and move forward.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to pay bills as presented. Motion carried.

Clerk Vernon adjourned the meeting at 8:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk White Oak Township